
 

 

Making A Splash In South Gippsland Pools 

Three more South Gippsland outdoor pools are expected to open today in preparation for the 

beginning of summer. 

The pools at Korumburra, Mirboo North and Poowong will open with the Foster pool to open 

on 16 December. The Toora pool began operating in September and has had very good 

attendances already this season. 

In celebration of the beginning of the season some of the pools will be planning events to 

mark their opening. 

Season passes are available for all South Gippsland outdoor pools for families, adults and 

children to make the most of the summer months. 

 

South Gippsland Shire Mayor Councillor Lorraine Brunt was happy to see the pools open 

again for the season. 

 

“Council is pleased to have our outdoor pools ready for their opening for the whole of South 

Gippsland to enjoy.  

 

“With all the warm weather we have had recently this will be the perfect opportunity for community 

members to utilise these great community assets. 

 

“Our outdoor pools are much cherished assets by the community, so it will be fantastic to 

see all our residents and visitors making a splash,” said the Mayor. 

 

For more information about South Gippsland’s outdoor pools and upcoming events please visit 
www.southgippslandpools.ymca.org.au or the South Gippsland Outdoor Pools Facebook 
page. 
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